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Humanities:


This term our focus will be using shape and space in a geographical way. We will be focusing on directions e.g. forward, backward, left, right, up and down.





Music:


This half term we will be continuing to explore pulse and rhythm. To do this we will focus on simple well known songs and rhymes and learn to tap, clap and use instruments to get the pulse.








ICT:


ICT is going to continue to be included across the curriculum as a cross curricular lesson; the children are going to focus on using tools on the Smartboard computer in order to manipulate objects and pictures on the screen as well as to create patterns and drawings using the tools available.





PSHE:


This term we are going to continue to explore our emotions. We are also going to be learning about the people around us, recognising what they do with us and how we should greet different people.





Science: Sorting and Using Materials


This term we are going to be learning about different types of materials; we will explore their properties by using our sense of touch and using different movements to explore them e.g. drop, squeeze, bend them etc. We will also sort them by different textures e.g. Soft / hard. We will also begin to learn about how properties of materials are linked to their every day uses e.g. plastic is used for bottles for drinks, cotton is used for clothing etc.








English: 


This half term in English we are going to be learning about fairytales and will explore the story of The Emperor’s New Clothes which was first written by Hans Christian Anderson. We will immerse ourselves in the text by doing some role play followed by looking at pictures from the story and creating our own version of the story. We will be using colourful semantics in order to help us to structure our sentences.





Maths:


Number – In number this term we are going to be learning about quantities. We will use our special interests in order to help us stay focused on counting objects and pictures. We will then match the quantity to make sure that each ‘pile’ is the same. We will also use this skill during snack time by ensuring that everyone has an equal amount of items on their plate. We will also be learning to pick out objects which are ‘the same’ including colours, numbers and objects.


Space and Shape – This term we are going to be learning to stack bricks to make towers with a specific number of bricks in the tower. We are also going to be learning about 2D and 3D shapes including experiencing them in real life / practical situations e.g. making a tea party.











PE and Swimming:


This half term we will be focusing on dance and movement. We will use these movements in order to explore and express our feelings and emotions.


In swimming we are focusing on being safe in the water and travelling through water.








Art &D&T:


This half term we are going to be exploring different types of clothing. We will be looking through clothing catalogues and choosing items of clothing to dress our cardboard cut out people. We will also sort them according to gender, colour, climate etc.











